

Mr Jesper Juhl

Ref

Subj.

NBSAG meeting in Helsinki 2007; the Minutes of the meeting, point 15.

OUR COMMENTS TO THE PROPOSAL FOR CHANCING THE NAME AND FOR WIDENING THE MEMBERSHIP OF NBSAG

The Finnish Bird Strike Committee has twice discussed the proposal for chancing the name and for widening the membership of NBSAG.

The common attitude in the Committee has been clearly negative for the changes. The Committee strongly pointed out the original Nordic and advising character of NBSAG which may be advantageous for instance for application of economical support from the Nordiska Ministerrådet.

Kauko Hakunti

The Chairman of Bird Strike Committee Finland